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Well the past month has certainly flown by; on the 20" July we had our most hardcore meet and
drive to date. A 650 mile round trip to Wales departing London at dawn and returning after dusk!

Again a special thanks to all that attended,
especially our photographer Khalid Bari, who
I’'m sure you will agree, has done yet again a
fantastic job!
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Cars that joined: B5 Audi RS4 / B7 Audi RS4 CAB /
Audi RS5 / E46 BMW 330i / E46 BMW M3 CS / E46
BMW M3 / E92 BMW M3 / Nissan 350Z /
Noble M12GTO3 / Porsche Boxster
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More photos can be found here & more will be going up on our gle pev te eekend!

At the end of July we also had a small Club display at Silverstone Classic, cars here included an Alfa
1600 GT junior to a Porsche Boxster Spyder, along with a variation of Porsche’s, including a 996
Porsche X50 Turbo & a couple of 997.2 Porsche Turbo’s and a TVR Chimera!


https://www.facebook.com/KhalidBariPhotography?fref=ts

Sadly due to starting a new job, this month’s meet and drive will not be happening, so instead we
will be having ‘social drinks’ with the option of supper on Sunday 31° August at The Windsor Castle
in Notting Hill. Full details can be found here. This will be an excellent opportunity to get to know
one another, especially for some of our new Members! So | look forward to seeing you all there!

Kind Regards
The Chelsea Car Club Team

Follow us on twitter: https://twitter.com/ChelseaCarClub
Facebook Like us: https://www.facebook.com/TheChelseaCarClub?fref=ts



http://forum.thechelseacarclub.co.uk/forum/chelsea-car-club-events/chelsea-car-club-social-drinks-in-notting-hill-31st-august-2014/
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